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MEMO

To: 
 
Board of Education 
From: 

Dr. Milli McIntosh

Topic: 

F-S Middle School Emergency Certification for 7th Grade Math Teacher
Date:  

July 27, 2020 
Colton Hurt will be teaching 7th Grade Math at Franklin-Simpson Middle School for the 2020-21 school year.  His High School Math certification (Grades 8-12)  is currently pending with EPSB due to suspension of PRAXIS examinations due to COVID-19.  To ensure certification compliance, we are requesting that the Board declare the need to emergency certify Mr. Hurt to teach 7th Grade Math for the 2020-21 school year.  
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